
  

 



 

  

Weekly Announcements 

 

~Mid Week Ministries~ 

 

Please join us this evening for the following mid-week ministries: 
 

• Wednesday Night Prayer: Meeting this evening from 6:15 
PM - 7:00 PM in the Sanctuary. 

• Choir Rehearsal: Meeting this evening from 7:00 PM - 8:30 
PM in the Sanctuary. 

 
 



~Men's Lunch~ 

The Men's Lunch resumes tomorrow, May 30th, at 11:15 AM at 4Rivers 
Smokehouse in Coral Springs. All men are invited to join us for a time of 

fellowship and discussion of last Sunday's sermon. 

  

 

~Pajama and Ice Cream Party~ 

 

All pre-K through 6th grade children are invited to the Gesin's home this 

Friday, May 31st, from 6:00 PM - 7:30 PM for a Pajama and Ice Cream 
Party!! If you would like more details, please email Rebecca 

at rebecca@fpcstaff.com. 

 
 

~Sunday School~ 

 

• Adult Sunday School meets in the Sanctuary at 9:30 AM. 
• ESL Sunday School meets at 9:30 AM in Bldg. D #4104 

• Spanish Sunday School meets at 9:30 AM 

 

There will be NO Children's or Youth Sunday School meeting this Sunday, 
June 2nd. 

Children's and Youth Sunday School will resume June 9th at 9:30 AM. 
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*Nursery care is available for newborn children to 4 years of age. 

  

~Communion~ 

 

We encourage you to prepare your hearts as our next communion service will 
be Sunday, June 2nd during the morning worship service. 

  

~Children’s Church~ 

 

Children 4 years of age – 1st grade are welcome to attend Children’s Church 
for the second half of the Sunday AM worship service. Children will be 

dismissed after the Children’s devotion and will be escorted to the 
classrooms by their teachers. Children will be escorted back to the breezeway 

where parents will be able to pick them up after the worship service. 

  

~2024 Graduates~ 

 

On Sunday, June 2nd, we will honor FPC's high school and college 
graduates. If you have a graduate, please email info@fpcstaff.com by 
May 31st with your graduate's name, the name of the school from which 

they are graduating, and the degree(s) earned. 
 

Graduates are encouraged to attend the morning worship service on June 
2nd. 

  

~ VBS Volunteer Meeting~ 

 

Calling all VBS volunteers! Please mark your calendars for a short VBS 
Volunteer meeting in the Welcome Center next Tuesday, June 4th at 

7:00 PM. This meeting is intended to share our VBS theme and to discuss 
how VBS will run, volunteer roles, and other important information all 

volunteers should know. 
We encourage you to attend. 

 

Please email Rebecca to let her know if you will be unable to attend 
at rebecca@fpcstaff.com. 

 
 

~Potluck Lunch~ 
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Sunday, June 9th, will be our next church potluck lunch. We are excited 
to fellowship with each other and hope to see everyone there. There is no 

theme for this quarterly potluck. Please bring the following based on the first 
letter of your last name: A-F side dish, G-O main dish, P-Z dessert. 

Bring enough to feed your family plus one! 
Hope to see you all there.  

  

~Baby Bottle Fundraiser~  
 

Fill a Bottle, Save a Life! 
Our Church is partnering with Hope Women's Centers by hosting a Baby 

Bottle fundraising event. Support the ministry of Hope Women’s Centers by 
filling a baby bottle with change, cash, or checks. Baby bottles are available 

in the narthex and will be collected on Sunday, June 23rd. 

  

~Vacation Bible School~ 

 

VBS is back!! June 17th - 21st from 6:00 PM - 8:00 PM for 

incoming Kindergarten - completed 5th grade children. 
 

CLICK HERE to register your child!! 
 

If you’d like to volunteer at VBS please sign up in the breezeway this Sunday 
morning at the Children’s Ministry table or you may email Rebecca Gesin 

at rebecca@fpcstaff.com.  
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~Missionary of the Month - 

Joel Kavala~ 

 

Pray for Dr. Kavala as he teaches untrained preachers at his Mobile 
Theological School in northern Kenya, among the least or unreached tribes 
and villages in Isiolo, Turkana, Samburu and Marsabit counties. Over the 

last two years, he has trained 200 church leaders. Also, pray for the plans to 
construct Emmanuel Theological College to train Kenyan pastors.  

  

SUNDAY MORNING BULLETIN - June 2nd (click here) 

SUNDAY EVENING BULLETIN - June 2nd (click here) 

  

Upcoming… 

 

Pajama and Ice Cream Party: 05/31 - off-campus 

NO Children's or Youth Sunday School: 06/02 

Communion-AM service: 06/02 

Name Tag Sunday: 06/02 

VBS Volunteer Meeting: 06/04 
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Potluck Lunch: 06/09 

Communion-PM service: 06/16 

Vacation Bible School: 06/17 - 06/21 

  

 

  

Office Hours: Mon - Fri 8:30 AM - 2:30 PM 

Phone: 954-461-7283 

Email: info@fpcstaff.com 
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